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School Newsletter – 29th July 2020 Term 3 Week 2 

A warm welcome back.  I am thinking of all our Rose Bay families and hope everyone is well.  I 
want to thank you for your continued assistance in working together to keep us all safe. 

Parent Information Regarding Returning to School for Term 3 from the DoE 

As of Term 3, schools can recommence more school-based activities.   COVID-19 plans are in 
place at our school for all returned community users and external visitors. This is to ensure 
adherence to health and safety practices.   

All external visitors are also required to complete mandatory reporting forms on entry.  Parents 
and other adults are still not permitted on school grounds during the day or at school events.  
This is working well, so thank you. 

Schools will continue to promote the need to follow good hygiene practices including regularly 
washing hands; no sharing of drinks or food; and coughing or sneezing into an elbow, or a tissue 
which should be discarded immediately.  

I am sure you agree that now is not the time for complacency.  Therefore, I thank you all for 
your ongoing support. Our thoughts are with the front-line workers in Victoria.  Wishing them a 
safe outcome.  

Sick - Stay at Home 

As per current health guidelines, please keep students who are sick, at home until symptoms clear. Last term we had 
some students arrive with coughs and colds and feeling generally unwell. Keeping unwell children at home until 
symptoms have cleared keeps us all healthy and ready to learn and work. 

 Our Virtual School Zoom Assembly 

At the end of last term, we had a whole school Zoom assembly run by our leaders. Every class K-6 participated. That is 
600 students and teachers joining in on Zoom. Principal awards were given out and we watched our wonderful 
reconciliation video. It was a lot of fun and received so much positive feedback. It was a great whole school event. 
Thank you leaders. Enjoy the attached photos. 

School Photos 

A reminder that the school photos, rescheduled because of COVID-19 lockdown, will now take place Tuesday 11 August 2020 (Week 
4) for students in Years K-5.  Please ensure that children are in full winter school uniform with appropriate shoes.  If you have not 
yet ordered your photos online, you have until 10 August to do so.   To order packages visit www.advancedlife.com.au using the 
school’s unique online code – E5R F6Z DA9.

ICAS Tests 2020- Optional 

Mathematics and English online testing will be available for students in Years 3-6. These tests are optional for Rose Bay students. 
Information regarding the ICAS tests can be found at https://unsw.global/icas.  If you are interested, you will need to register by 2nd 
August. (Late payments are not accepted.)   Registration and payment for the online tests will be through the following link - 
https://shop.unswglobal.com.au/pages/ppsR.  The Rose Bay Public School code is MDQ988. Rose Bay PS is the host. 
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ROSE BAY PUBLIC SCHOOL 
EVER FORWARD 

Diary Dates  
Term 3 

AUGUST 
Sunday 2 
ICAS registration closes 
Tuesday 11 
School Photos K-5  
Monday 24 
English ICAS Test @ 8.15am 
Monday 31 
Maths ICAS Test @ 8.15am 
SEPTEMBER 
Tuesday 8 
YLead Y5 
Thursday 10 
Interrelate Y6 
Thursday 17 
Interrelate Y6 

http://www.advancedlife.com.au/
https://unsw.global/icas
https://shop.unswglobal.com.au/pages/ppsR
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out in our special 
virtual assembly.  
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It was wonderful 
to see all the 
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connected on the 

computer. Ella 5/6C.  





Rose Bay Public School ORDER ONLINE NOW 
 New Date for Years K-5 Photos : Tuesday 11/08/2020 (week 4)

Students to wear FULL winter uniform

ORDERS CLOSE ON: 10/08/2020 

Your school has arranged for all packages to be ordered online 

only via our secure school portal. 

go to www.advancedlife.com.au YOUR 9 DIGIT ONLINE CODE IS 

E5R F6Z DA9 

Order your package 

and receive access to 

advancedyou 

our online platform 

offering archived images, 

gifts and more! 

HOW TO ORDER 
School photographs should be ordered online before your 
photo day. To place your online order -
• Visit www.advancedlife.com.au

• Enter your school's secure 9 digit advancedorder code
shown on the front of the order envelope

• This code takes you to advancedorder, our secure
online ordering site for your school

• Click on "Order Photos" and follow the steps
• You do not need to return a payment envelope
• An order receipt will be sent to your email address

after your order is placed. Please note PayPal can take
several hours to process payments and issue a receipt

ONLINE PAYMENT METHODS 
We now accept online payments using PayPal, Visa and 
Mastercard. A $1 online processing fee is applicable with 
online ordering. For more information go to -
www.advancedlife.eom.au/FAQ 

LATE ORDERS 
If you miss photo day, portrait and group packages can still 
be ordered online for 7 days afterwards with no late fees. 
After that time, late orders will require separate processing 
and handling and therefore will incur a $15 late fee. 

SEPARATED FAMILIES 
If you prefer to personally collect your photographic 
package from the school office, rather than have it sent 
home with your child, please select the "Collect Your 

Pack" option when you order online. 

Email: enquiries@advancedlife.com.au 

SP ORTS/EXTRA CURRICULAR PHOTOS 
Once sports/co-curricular photos have been taken, your 
school will forward you a link and a unique online order 
code that you can use to order sports/co-curricular photos 
online. A 20% discount is provided to all orders placed 
within the 3 week 'early bird' order period after photos are 
taken. After the 3 week order period has passed, orders 
can still be placed at advancedorderfor the standard price. 

NOT FOR PUBLICATION STUDENT INFORMATION 
If your child's image is "not for publication" and your 
school is aware of your decision, your child should not be 
presented to our photographers on photo day and school 
photographs will not be available for purchase. All 
students presented to our photographers by your school 
for a photo on photo day will be photographed, their 
images will appear in school photography packages and 
these packages will be available to purchase. 

REFUND P OLICY 
Check your order carefully, as refunds are not available for 
incorrect choice. No refunds are available once your portrait 
image has been downloaded. To view advancedlife Terms 
of Service and Terms & Conditions please visit -
www.advancedlife.com.au 
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